
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Parents and Guardians, 

 

Congratulations on your child being selected as an i sea i care marine Ambassador. This is a wonderful 

opportunity for them to develop leadership skills around marine environmental issues that will stay with 

them for life. We greatly appreciate you supporting your child's passion and commitment this year. 

 

As part of the program, we take photos that are published on our website, social media and our 

newsletters that go out to our members. We only use photos including faces for those students we have 

permission for and there is a space in this form to say yes or no. However, we may still use backs of 

heads or wide group shots. 

 

We collect your email address as we would like to be able to contact you directly about upcoming 

workshops (where relevant),  send information about events that may interest you and your family (such 

as Phillip Island Whale Festival, World Oceans Day,, online auctions), research stories and updates about 

the institute's work.  

 

Our website has a parent's page and an i sea i care gallery where we can showcase what the 

Ambassadors have been doing at school. Each region has their own page too with workshops blogs about 

upcoming days, what they need, what to do about weather etc. Our Facebook and Instagram pages are 

another great source of information and recent stories so we invite you to like our page or follow us. 

 

Please take the time to explore all the information to help you child get the most out of their year. 

There will be parent surveys to complete at both the start and finish of this year, to help assess the 

impact of our program and provide feedback to all our sponsors of the i sea i care program. This helps to 

secure ongoing funding so that the opportunity your child enjoyed can be available for future 

ambassadors. Please participate as much as you can. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



AMBASSADOR TSHIRTS 

Each year, we encourage ambassadors to preorder a tshirt to wear to each of their workshops, as well as 

whenever they are speaking at assemblies or doing activities associated with the marine ambassador 

program. We believe this creates a strong statement and will remind others when seen, to look after their 

marine environment. They are $25 and can be preordered via the enrolment form. Payment must be made 

via the following online payment link: https://www.dolphinresearch.org.au/support-us/make-a-payment/  

 

 

After reading all of the above, please follow this link to enrol 

your child in the iseaicare program: 

 

ISEAICARE PARENT ENROLMENT FORM 

 

If you any questions or suggestions on how we can improve, please don't hesitate to get in touch 

at education@dolphinresearch.org.au. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Ellie Collins 

Education Manager  

Dolphin Research Institute 

PO Box 77 Hastings Vic 3915 

www.dolphinresearch.org.au   www.facebook.com/driface 
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